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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you all enjoyed your week off last week. The children have 
once again come back with a super attitude and knuckled down to 
work hard. Thank you to all the parents and carers who completed the 
online questionnaire regarding our school. All the feedback is much 
appreciated and will help us to take the next steps on our journey. If 
you haven't completed it, we would be grateful if you could complete 
it over the weekend or at the latest by 3.15pm on Monday 26th 
February. Please see the link attached on ClassDojo with this 
Newsletter. The more people who complete it -the more it will help us 
with school improvement. 
 
Also, if you have any positive comments or quotes about our school, 
we would love to read them. Please could you send a Dojo message to 
the school office and we can include these in our prospectus. We will 
not include your name. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mr Blackburn 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

 

World Book Day 

– Thursday 7th 

March 

 

Mother’s Day 

Service in Church 

– Thursday 7th 

March 

 

Odd Sock Day – 

Thursday 21st 

March 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 22nd March 

 

School Reopens – 

Monday 8th April 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 24th May 

 

School Reopens – 

Tuesday 4th June 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 19th July 

 

 

 

 

 

Comic Relief: 

This year for comic relief, we are putting a donation page on 

ParentPay. Comic relief will be a normal school day, in school uniform 

on Friday 15th March. 

Act of Worship Visitors: 

Thank you to all those who have offered to come into school to speak 

to the whole school during Worship about your job - what you do, how 

you got there and why you enjoy it. If you could spare 15mins to do 

this please do contact us. We want the children to be inspired and have 

hope for a dream job in the future. Workers include social workers, 

shop managers and physios amongst others. 



 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 Yusuf 

 Muhammad-Huzaifa 

 Zaynab 

 Adwaid 

 Maryam 

 Zahraa 

 Muhammad Ali 

 87% 

 92% 

 93% 

 92% 

 91% 

 94% 

 92% 

Weekly Attendance 
St John’s Stars 

ParentPay: 

Please ensure your ParentPay balances are cleared each week. Please 

do not allow this to go above £20. Thank you for your support in this. 

Uniform: 

The school uniform is a white shirt, navy blue sweatshirt with or without logo (logo 

jumpers/cardigan can be purchased directly from Rawcliffes in Dewsbury, and grey trousers 

or a skirt. Plain white polo shirts are also part of the uniform. We ask that dark coloured, 

sensible flat shoes are worn at all times. A book bag, PE bag, hoodies and fleeces with school 

logo on for PE/other activities should also be purchased online or direct from our suppliers at 

Rawcliffes. It is important that all clothing is clearly marked with your child’s name, as when 

children change for PE it is very difficult to work out who the items of clothing belong to as 

they all look the same! 

Mother’s Day Service: 

On Thursday 7th March, there will be a Mother’s Day Service in church 

at 9.30am. We hope to see you there! 


